
RFP: Comprehensive Audit Services: 

The Avon Park Housing Authority (APHA) requests responses to a Request for 
Proposals (RFP) for Comprehensive Audit Services from qualified General 

Accounting/Auditing Firms.  

The project scope, content of proposal, and vendor selection process are 
summarized in the RFP that describes the terms and conditions under which the 

Housing Authority will select a consultant for these services.  

Proposals must be received no later than 3:00 p.m. (EDT), Thursday, June 12, 
2014. Interested qualified parties may obtain a copy of the RFP through accessing 

the APHA’s Website; www.avonparkha.org  or by email request; 
director@avonparkha.org  or by mail; P. O. Box 1327, Avon Park, Florida 33826-
1327. 

Publication Date:  May 3, 2014 
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